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Press Statement 
 

Razom endorses Speaker Johnson’s Ukraine bill 
 

WASHINGTON, D.C. – Razom for Ukraine, a U.S. nonprofit providing medical and humanitarian 
aid to Ukraine and the top advocate for continued U.S. assistance to Ukraine, released the 
following statement on Speaker of the House Mike Johnson’s Ukraine bill. The statement is 
attributable to Mykola Murskyj, Director of Advocacy at Razom. 
 
“Today, Speaker Johnson unveiled the text of a new version of supplemental aid to Ukraine, and 
we were pleased to see that, if passed, it would deliver life-saving assistance to Ukraine at the 
most critical moment of the war since February 24, 2022. Razom for Ukraine endorses this 
legislation and urges the House to pass it as soon as possible. 
 

“We will continue to watch for the text of other Ukraine-related components in separate legislation, 
such as the REPO Act and a potential new Lend-Lease authority for Ukraine. As long as the 
‘innovations’ do not undermine the ability of the United States to quickly provide assistance to 
Ukraine in support of its victory, that bill will receive our support as well. 
 

“Our message to the House today is simple—vote yes. Ukraine doesn’t have time for Congress 
to waste. The Senate must be prepared to immediately take up and pass aid to Ukraine.” 
 

# # # 
 

For media inquiries or other questions, please contact Daniel Balson at 
daniel.balson@razomforukraine.org. Razom (“together” in Ukrainian) is a U.S.-based nonprofit dedicated 

to helping build a more democratic and prosperous Ukraine. Razom has raised over $130 million for 
humanitarian aid and advocacy since Russia’s full-scale invasion. More information is available at 

RazomForUkraine.org.  
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